
 

 
 

December 19, 2016 
 
Attention:  City of Culver City 
 
Subject:  California Multiple Award Schedule Contract (CMAS) 
 
Dear City of Culver City, 
 
This letter is to inform the City of Culver City that McMurray Stern Inc. is offering the 
discount pricing and terms from the CMAS contract currently in place to use for its 
purchasing. 
 
Please let us know if there are any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
 
 
Randy Hacker 
Senior Design Consultant 
 
 
 


